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November 27, 2012 '
Docket No. 50-443
SBK-L-12240

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Seabrook Station

Response to Request for Additional
Information Regarding the Physical Security Plan

References:

1. NRC Letter, Request for Additional Information Regarding the Physical Security Plan,
dated October 31, 2012.

2. NextEra Energy Seabrook Letter SBK L-12158, “Seabrook Station Physical Security
Plan (PSP), Training and Qualification Plan (T&QP), and Safeguards Contingency
Plan, Revision 18 dated August 1, 2012.

Enclosed is the NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC response to the information requested in
Reference 1. The enclosure contains Safeguards Information that must be protected from
public disclosure as required by 10 CFR 73.22, “Protection of Safeguards Information:
Specific Requirements.”
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(Enclosure contains Safeguards Information. Upon separation this page is decontrolled.)
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Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Michael O’Keefe,
Licensing Manager, at (603) 773-7745.

Sincerely,

NextEra Enérgy Seabrook, LLC

Jeeeer

Kevin T. Walsh
Site Vice President

cc:  NRC Region I Administrator
J. G. Lamb, NRC Project Manager, Project Directorate [-2
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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